
Report of the Strategy and Finance Committee to the Council 24 April 2003 

16. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEMS 
 
 The Chair sought approval to introduce supplementary reports on the following topics: 
 
 1. Reallocation of Funds to Victoria Street Clock Restoration 
 2. Canterbury Hockey Association 
 
 The reports had been circulated to the Committee prior to the meeting.  The reason the reports were 

not including on the main agenda and why they cannot wait until the next meeting of the Committee 
were set out in an accompanying memorandum. 

 
 It was resolved that the reports be received and considered at the present meeting. 


